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February 26th 1924.

Professor A.H.S.Gllleon,
Associate Professor of Mathematics, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Professor Gillson,

The Principal has received a 

letter from a Mrs.Farewell, of Toronto,Ont., whose 

husband, S. H. Farewell died on the SS.*GAHABIAI EARHIBB", 

eastbound, July 1923.

Mrs. Farewell is anxious to have 

some description of her husband’s trip and of hie death, 

and as I understand that you were a passenger of this 

ship it may not be asking too much of you to write a line 

v.hioh would tell her something of what she wants to know.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey.


